
�� 26557 Civic Centre Rd.
� -3 Keswick, Ontario L4P 3G1 

905-476-4301 

Operations and InfrastructureGEORGINA 

September 18, 2024 
Notice of Construction 

Polybutylene Water Service Replacements 

The Town of Georgina is undertaking the replacement of the existing water services on Bayview Avenue, 

Royal Road, Elmhurst Lane and Loves Road as shown in the map below. The work includes the replacement 

of the existing polybutylene {plastic piping) water service connections with copper service connections. The 

replacements will occur from the water main underneath the road, up to the property line. 
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What can you expect? 
Construction Timeline: This construction work is anticipated to start late September 2024 and expected 

to be completed in December 2024. 

Work hours: Construction hours will be from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. Monday to Friday, with occasional work 

after hours and on weekends as required. 

Road Access: Elmhurst Lane (at the north end) will be fully closed for the contractor's storage area. 

Detour signage will be provided. Other temporary lane closures may be required in order to complete 

the project. Access for local residents and emergency services vehicles will be maintained throughout 

the duration of construction. 

Water service disruptions: Temporary water shut offs will be required to switch to the new water 

service. You will be contacted 48 hours in advance of the shut off. 

Driveway access: Driveways may be temporarily blocked during construction. You will be notified in 

advance if your driveway will be blocked. 

Collection of garbage from homes within the road closure area will be provided by the construction 

contractor. 

Noise and dust: Due to the nature of the work, there will be construction-related noise and dust, though 

every effort to minimize this will be made. 

Restoration: The work area (including driveways, grass, roads, and curbs) will be restored to existing 

conditions at completion of the work. 

Thank you for your patience as we complete this important construction project. If you have questions about 

the upcoming work, contact the below or visit: https://www.georgina.ca/PolyB 

Town of Georgina 

Owen Sanders, Senior Project Manager 

osanders@georgina.ca I 905 806 7470 

georgina.ca/PolyB 
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